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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN RIVERDALE 

MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL WILL NOT MEET 
 

MONDAY, DEC. 28, 2015 DUE TO THE 
HOLIDAY. 

 
Happy Holidays 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN 
THE CITY OF RIVERDALE 

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES 
WILL BE CLOSED 

 
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 24TH AND FRIDAY, 
DECEMBER 25TH IN OBSERVANCE OF THE    

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY. 
OFFICES WILL RE OPEN MONDAY, DECEMBER 

28TH@ 8AM 

 


